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A message from Frantz And Mireille:

Since relocating to Cap-Haitien, we’ve encountered some challenges,
but the children are gradually settling in and just completed this school
year. Everyone is working hard to catch up on their academics since
last year had so many interruptions in their school attendance. We are
deeply grateful to everyone who supported us during the difficult times
in Arcahaie.Your concern and generosity meant so much. Please
continue to keep us in your prayers. We miss you and send our love.

Meet Woody:

Woody is an outstanding young man,
now 17 years old. He arrived at Alex’s
House in 2010 with his younger
brothers, Kindy and Willy.
Remarkably, he completed his
secondary studies in less than three
years. He now assists Frantz with
various tasks around the home. As
Mireille once said, “Woody is the
second man of the house.”




A message from Neo and Nirva:

After leaving Arcahaie, the children have been adjusting to their new
surroundings in Cap Haitien. They have been working hard on their
academics, settling in at home, and growing in their spiritual lives.
We are all still recovering from the trauma of the past year but God
has been gracious to us — we’re experiencing less stress, and the
children are able to attend school, among other blessings. We are
deeply grateful to you for never giving up on us and for always
supporting us in any way you can. May God bless you and protect
you and your family. Please continue to keep us in your prayers,
because we truly believe that God can do all things.

Meet Rosemitha:
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My name is Rosemitha, and I am 17 years
old. I came to AH in 2011 with my sister
Nadege, who is graduating this year. 1 was
just 3 at the time. Though we arrived in tears,
I quickly found love, support, and a true
sense of family. That’s when I knew I was
home. Now entering my final year of school,
I’'m working hard toward my dream of
becoming a doctor. In my free time, I love to
dance and sing. I'm deeply grateful for all the
support I've received and will keep moving
forward with hope and determination.




From our Director: ———
Dear friends, “
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Thank you for standing with us—even
when times are hard. Your constant &}
support, your prayers, and your love have
carried us through seasons of challenge
and change. No matter where we are or
what we face, we know we're not alone
—and that means everything to us. Each
day, we pray for you and your families,
asking God to bless you as you continue
to bless others.

With Him, we face every trial with faith and confidence, trusting that better days
are ahead. Your help is not just appreciated—it truly makes a difference. We see
it. We feel it. We live it every day. We love you, and we miss you more than

words can say.

Jerry Jean

Some of the Alex’s House family
helping with household chores




